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We need Eastern European people  
to help us shape Wakefield’s 
cervical screening programme

We would love to hear your views!

We want to know how you feel about the cervical screening programme 
here in Wakefield (smear tests). 

We would love to from people who are from Eastern Europe who now live 
in the Wakefield district. 

We want to know what would help people to have a cervical screen (smear 
test).

Please scan the code to fill out our survey and share your views. 

Your views will stay anonymous and will only be used to improve our 
cervical screening programme and help us to provide more screening to 
more people. 

For more information please call 01924 213050 or email 
dasa.farmer1@nhs.net  

https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/WFscreen/
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